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Dear Parents,








We hope you had a great summer! 

We are looking forward to our new class and have been busy preparing over the summer.
We are very lucky to have Miss Moisie and Mrs Witham working with Class 2 this year. They will be supporting Class 2 for maths sessions and some other intervention sessions. 
Below is an up-date of information and dates for Class 2.
Spellings/Homework

Spelling tests will take place every Friday morning, with new spellings given out each week.  Children will keep their spelling books inside their book bags so parents can keep track of their progress. Each week, new spellings will be given on a grid to learn. 
We encourage the children to write out their spellings each day on to the grid, this helps with all aspects of literacy –handwriting, spelling and reading.
Lost Property

Just a reminder that all items of your child’s uniform must be labelled with their name. This makes it much easier to locate any lost items.
Topic -Our topic for this term is ‘Houses and Homes’.  Knowledge organisers will be sent home too.
These are our subjects for this term:
Literacy  – Poetry. Writing about personal experiences - diary entries, writing about homes and houses-The Three Little Pigs story.
Maths –Addition, subtraction, partitioning, calculating, handling, data, measures, shape, and money.
DT – Autumn 2 –Making a moving toy.
Art - Sketching our homes.
Geography - Homes in our local area.
ICT –Coding 
History – Autumn 2 –Toys in the past.
RE – Celebrations.
Science - Materials and their properties
PSHE/SEAL – New beginnings

PE -Ball games on Wednesday –Please come to school in PE kits every Wednesday. 
Zumba/Rugby on Fridays-For the first half term, please come to school in PE kits for Rugby on Fridays. 
We look forward to a successful year for your child in Class 2. 
Thank you,
Mrs Smith and Ms Halliwell.
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